
 
Kyle Anderson, Assistant Principal – Den 3  

Paul Vega, Assistant Principal – Den 4 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

January 10, 2022  

 
Dear Liberty Families, 
 
Course selection for the 2022-2023 school year will begin next Tuesday, January 18th, 2022. Please review the 
information below: 
 
Course Selection Resources & Materials: All course selection information including course selection sheet, 
transcripts, course offering sheets and pre-requisite reference sheet will be distributed in your student’s English class 
on their course selection presentation date (see below). The recorded presentations as well as course offering sheets 
and the LHS Course Catalog will also be available on our website under Course Selection Information. In addition to 
these resources we will also be hosting an Elective & Program Faire for all current 9th, 10th & 11th grade students to 
participate in on Friday, January 14th. 
 
10th Grade Course Selection Presentations (Current 9th Graders):  

 Who: Current 9th Grade Students (10th grade for 2022-2023) 

 When: January 18th & January 19th, 2022 
 
11th Grade Course Selection Presentations (Current 10th Graders):  

 Who: Current 10th Grade Students (11th grade for 2022-2023) 

 When: January 20th & January 21st, 2022 
 
12th Grade Course Selection Presentations (Current 11th Graders):  

 Who: Current 11th Grade Students (12th grade for 2022-2023) 

 When: January 20th & January 21st, 2022 
 
 Parent University: Course Selection (Videos on website):  

 We encourage all current LHS parents to visit our Course Selection Information  webpage to view the grade-
level specific course selection presentations presented to your students during course selection. The webpage 
will be updated by January 18th. Should you have questions regarding the course selection process please feel 
free to drop in to our Counseling Virtual Office Hours on Tuesday, January 25th from 6pm to 7:00pm. The link 
will be available on the Course Selection Information webpage. 
 

All current student course request sheets are due to their DEN no later than  
Friday, January 28, 2022 by 3:30pm.  

 
We look forward to working with you and your student to ensure a successful 2022-2023 school year! 
 

Respectfully,  

The LHS Administration       
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Anna Perales, Assistant Principal   –   Den 1   
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